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Beauty and the Beasté.Here on the Lake 
As one drives though town, this week following New Yearôs 
Day, it is hard to conceive that just two weeks ago, our area 
experienced a major weather catastrophe.  Driving home 
from work on the Friday before Christmas, we all found the 
conditions to be treacherous; a significant Ice Storm was 
just ramping up and promised to be one for the ages.  All 
just a few days before Christmas.  We had learned from the 

Great Ice Storm of 1998, 
and most of us were more 
prepared than we were 
then. People checked on 
their elderly neighbors, 
and took them in when 
possible.  Christmas 2013 
promised to be one for the 
memory books. 
 Falling asleep on 
Saturday, December 21, 

we heard the ominous crackle of ice hitting our windows and 
roofs, and the frightening sound of limbs breaking and trees 

falling.  The next morning, we awoke 
to the hopeful hum of generators in the neighborhood.  
Looking outside was breathtaking!  It was so hard to believe 
this magical world that appeared to be created with spun 
glass, could be so destructive and dangerous!  My mother, 
who came to stay with us for a few days, kept marveling at 
the beau-
tiful de-
struction 
of her ma-
jestic 
trees next 
door; it 
looked 
like a 
scene 
from Dr. Seussô ñThe Lorax!ò   
 We learned, once again, that we are a resilient com-
munity who cares about our friends and neighborsé..This 
issue of The Lyme Light is dedicated to photos and stories 
of the Ice Storm of 2013.  Our Golden Crescent was frozen 

for a time, but the warmth of the spirit of our residents 
helped us all keep our cool. 
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Advertising in The Lyme Light is easy and affordable! 

 ̧Reach every household in the Town of Lyme,  
plus summer residents on our mailing list 

 ̧Get further exposure with a link to the Lyme Community 
Foundationôs Web Page, and Facebook Page 

 ̧Support the good work of the  
Lyme Community Foundation 
 ̧Prices start at just $25/month 

 ̧Call 608-7950 today for more information or write to 
 lymelightnews@gmail.com 

SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT THE   

LYME LIGHT: 

BRIAN PETERS PLUMBING, HEATING & ELECTRICAL 

THE NEW CRESCENT 

NORTH SHORE  SOLUTIONS 

LAKE ONTARIO REALTY 

ALLENôS FLORIST AND POTTERY 

VALLEY PEETZA AND BAY BREEZE GOLF LINKS 

CHAUMONT HARDWARE 

MICHAEL SCHELL, ESQ. 

NORTHERN NEW YORK COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 

ANCHOR CARPET CLEANING 

SURVIVAL TECHS 

ROADSIDE RELICS REDEMPTION CENTER 

Thank you! 
From the Lyme Community Foundation to all those who 
generously continue to donate  to help keep us going!  

This is YOUR foundation, and our pleasure to bring enrich-
ing programs and services to our community! 



 

 

The Lyme Light 

A Community of  Faith Service Listings 

ALL SAINTS CHAUMONTñ649-2717 SUNDAY SERVICES 9:00 AM 

CHAUMONT PRESBYTERIANñ649-5301 SUNDAY SERVICES 9:30 AM 

THREE MILE BAY METHODISTñ649-2600  SUNDAY SERVICES 11:00 AM 

THREE MILE BAY BAPTISTñ649-2730 SUNDAY SERVICES 10:30 AM & 6:00 PM 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTERñ649-2546 SUNDAY SERVICES 10:00 AM 

VICTORY COMMUNITY CHURCHñ649-2162 SUNDAY SERVICES 9:00 AM 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CHURCHñ654-2662  SUNDAY SERVICESñ10:30 AM 

                  SATURDAY SERVICESñ4:00 PM 

ST. JOHNõS EPISCOPAL CHURCH  - 654-3833 SUNDAY SERVICES 9 AM 

ZUMBA! ZUMBA! ZUMBA! 
Lyme Central School 

Tuesday & Thursday  6 p.m. 
Saturdays 8 a.m. with Fe! 

$5 a class for an hour of awesome & fun exercise! 
Proceeds donated to Lyme Central School 

 Main Street Chaumont 

     Full Service And Competitively Priced! 

7 Days a week 
Winter goods: 

Ice Melt, Snow Shovels & Heaters 

Propane and Wood Pellets 

Ice Fishing Supplies: 

Bait, Tackle, Shacks & Augers 

Condition Reports 

Open EARLY for fishermen 

MonñSat 7 amñ5 pm * Sun 7 amñ3pm 

www.chaumonthardware.net 

Al-Anon meeting, Monday at 1:00 pm at  
Chaumont Presbyterian Church 
Contact: Bonnie at 315-408-4302 
AA Meeting, Sunday at 7pm  
Cape Vincent Church-Rte 12E  
BB study 
Contact: 315-788-2280 
OA Meeting, Monday at 7pm Cape Vincent 
Library, Real Street 
Contact: Joyce at 315-649-2750 
Thursday at 9:30am at Clayton Hawn Library, 220 John St. 
Contact: Deb at 315-482-2497 

 
The Monday Night Bridge group will be 

Mondays at 7:00 p.m. at the Copley House. 
 

It is a friendly game of bridge and both  
beginners and experienced players are more than welcome.   
 We look forward to seeing everyone back in October. 
Contact Catherine Carr @ 649-5290 for more information. 

Poor Santa was 2ó taller, from being encased in 
iceé.brrr! 
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The H & H Hardy  
Food Pantry 

Food Pantry                            
December 31, 2013  
Happy  and Healthy New Year 
to ALL and thank you; with the 
addition of 52 families  (160 
individuals) signing up for 
Christmas aid, the Food Pantry count for the year 2013 was 173 
families (502 individuals).  This was accomplished only by your 
generous  support  and  our dedicated volunteers. 
If you find yourself in need of Food Assistance: Please Call  649-
2424.  SPEAK SLOWLY ,  leaving your name and phone number. 
Your call will be returned.  UNFORTUNATELY, we are unable to 
return calls from numbers outside the 315 area code. 
We are always in need of nonperishable food and personal items: 
Stews, Hash, Tuna, Chicken, Spam, Peanut Butter, Jam, Instant 
Potatoes, Pancake Mixes and Syrup. 
The following are NOT covered by Food Stamps: Tissue, Toilet 
tissue, Shampoo, Deodorant, Tooth Brushes and Tooth Paste, Bar 
Soap, Laundry Detergent, Dish Washing Soap.  
Cash is always welcome too.  Checks may be sent to:   
The Lyme Food Pantry,   
Harriett Hardy                                                                                     
 P O Box 253 
 Chaumont, NY, 13622 
Thank you for your continuing support - 
Lyme Food Pantry 
 

Submit Your Articles To The Lyme LightñItõs EASY! 

Send your article and pictures to  

lymelightnews@gmail.com  

Please have submissions in by  

3:30 p.m.  Saturday, February 1, 2014 

The Lyme Light reserves the right to edit or reject submitted arti-

cles, according to appropriate nature and space available.  

Electronic submissions are preferred 

Please be uplifting and/or informative. 

Questions?  Call Editor, Christine  Sharlow, at                           

315-608-7950. 

OIL PAINTING  CLASS WITH WILSON BICKFORD 
Wilson Bickford Painting Class for January. 
For those who wanted to take Wilson's class in December, you have another chance to paint "Frozen Pond" that was 
scheduled  but was cancelled because of the Ice Storm of 2013.  
The class is rescheduled for January 19th at NOON at  the Copley House in Chaumont. 
The cost is $50 which includes all supplies and inspiring teaching. 
To register Jacki at 778 1795 or email jackischell@yahoo.com. 

                 Bay Breeze 

           Golf Links   

     Bar now open evenings  
          Wednesday - Friday 3 PM  
            Saturday ɀ Sunday 2 PM 
      Free Pool table, air hockey, foosball, dart 
board 
              Complimentary Peetza every evening 
                    Happy Hour 4-6 p.m. 
                  On the snowmobile trail 
Cross country ski or snowshoe on the golf course 

     Located on Cheever Road off  
    Old Town Springs Road in Chaumont 

                      649-GOLF (4653) 
       Visit us at www.baybreezegolflinks.com 

     

 

VALLEY PEETZA 
             Ȱ'ÏÏÄ 0ÉÚÚÁ ɀ 3ÐÅÌÌÅÄ "ÁÄÌÙȱ 

    Fresh dough pizza, salads, chicken wings, soda 
Open daily - delivery available within 6 mile radius 
                 
            CHAUMONT                     
              649-2420                       
              Visit us at www.valleypeetza.com 
    Ask about Patronage Rewards to earn free peetza!  

Thinking about being more involved in the  
Lyme community as part of a New Year resolution?  

 
How about joining the Lyme Lions Club? The club raises 
money throughout the year to donate it back to the community 
to individuals, families and other organizations in need.  We 
meet the first Thursday at 7:00pm at the Copley House if you 
would like to come and see what the Lions Club is all about. 
 
The Lyme Lions Club will be holding its annual Scholarship 
Breakfast on February 1&2 at the 
Three Mile Bay Fire Hall from 7:00-
11:00 am in conjunction with the Fire 
Hall fishing derby.  Cost is $5 for 
adults, $3.50 for children and $15 for 
a family.  For more information about 
the Lions Club, please contact Lion 

Kelly Hyde at 649-3220.  

mailto:jackischell@yahoo.com
http://www.baybreezegolflinks.com
http://www.valleypeetza.com


 

 

The Lyme Light 
Chaumont-Three Mile Bay Chamber of Commerce News 

New Members Wanted! 
It's not too late to become a member of the Chaumont-Three Mile Bay 
Chamber of Commerce for 2014!  It is through your membership and 
donations that the Chamber is able to sponsor fireworks, the crafts 
fair, and the fishing derby as part of the Lyme Community Days.  We 
also maintain a website (www.chaumontchamber,com) with listings of 
local businesses and activities and publish the yearly Visitorôs 
Guide.  Members can be either a business or an individual who would 
like to support our activities.  New members and advertisers can join 
through January 31. 
 
2014 Supporter Duesð          Traditional Supporter $20 

Ontario Supporter  $30 
Golden Crescent Supporter  $60 
 

 2014 Business Membership Dues -  1 Business $40 
    2 Businesses $55 
    3 Businesses $75 
All members are listed in the Visitorôs Guide.  If you would like to include 
an advertisement in the Visitorôs Guide, send an email to chau-
montchamber@yahoo.com for information. 
Visitorõs Guide Updates Needed! 
The Visitorôs Guide publishes a listing of 2014 ï 2015 Events.  We need 
all of the organizations in Chaumont-Three Mile Bay to provide updated 
information.  If you would like your activity included in the listing, please 
send an email to chaumontchamber@yahoo.com with the date(s) and 
activity information or send the information via mail to the  

Chaumont-Three Mile Bay Chamber of Commerce  
PO Box 282  
Chaumont, NY 13622 

Ideas for new activities that could be sponsored by the chamber are 
always welcome.   
The new guide is scheduled to be published by April. 
2013 Members 
If you have not sent in your membership dues and advertising informa-
tion yet for 2014, you have until January 31 to be included in the 2014 ï 
2015 Visitorôs Guide.  Please do not be late or you will miss out on be-
ing included in the guide.  Send payment and updated advertisement 
copy (if needed) to the chamber address noted above. 

Frozen  (B
ird

) F
ood 

Always giving a helping handéé. 

From our Mayor, Valarie 
Rust: 

Village crews will pick up 
brush caused by the ice 
storm.  We do ask that prop-
erty owners try to break 
down the limbs and brush to 

make it manageable.  

Please call our village office, 

649-2900, for clarification.  


